
NEWS FROM OUR 
HEALTH UNIT



Dear Parents,

Making a difference in education with its views 
and experience since 1972, MEF Schools 
continue to make a difference by supplying the 
Hemogram and CRP device during the 
COVID-19 pandemic. This device enables our 
health unit to be able to view abnormalities 
and infections in order to protect our 
employees and children, who are of utmost 
importance to us.

The hemogram and CRP device gives us 
findings regarding active infections in a person 
in as short as 10 minutes. In this way, people 
who may be at risk are quickly identified and 
their isolation is provided as needed. Even 
when there are no symptoms, we would like to 
share with you that our health checks and 
tests for infection are repeated at regular 
intervals determined by the administration.

The health of our children and all our 
employees is our top priority. In this context, 
detailed health checks and blood tests on all of 
our employees (administrators, teachers, 
administrative staff, security guards, cooks, 
waiters, custodians, and school bus staff) who 
work at every level of our schools have been 
carried out under the leadership of our school 
doctors and nurses. 



Beginning every morning from the first school day, the health status of all of our employees 
will be checked by an administrator or a responsible person from each unit. For those who 
have complaints, blood tests are further checked by a doctor's examination if necessary, 
and these persons are kept under observation by our administrators and health unit. In 
addition, within the scope of our preventive health services, all of our employees have been 
given training on many subjects (cleaning-disinfection, hand washing, personal hygiene, use 
of masks and gloves, etc.) at regular intervals in order to protect both themselves and their 
families.

Some training (hand washing, use of masks, personal hygiene, the nature of infection, the 
transmission of a virus, etc.) has been planned for our children and will be given when we 
start education.

We will keep you informed about further developments.

Wishing you all happy and healthy days. 


